The Board of Trustees of Harris Township, Ottawa County, met in a special session on
Saturday, October 26, 2019, with the following members present: Trustees Jerry Haar, Carol
Baker, Chairman Beverly Haar, and Fiscal Officer Laura Hazel. Chairman Beverly Haar
called the meeting to order at 11:00 am.

Trustees discussed the notification from Mickey Smith, grant manager from Ohio First
Responder Grants LLC for the FEMA AFG engine grant award, that an error occurred in the
published specifications. Mickey advised that the current bidding process in which sealed
bids were scheduled to be opened November 4, 2019, be immediately suspended.

Jerry Haar motioned to suspend the current bidding process and that new specifications be
published in the next edition of the newspaper for two weeks and on the township web site,
with bid opening November 18, 2019 at 6:30 pm. Any vendors whose bids have been
received, or who have contacted Chief Wilburn for specifications, will be notified to check
the revised specifications on the Township web site and given an opportunity to resubmit
bids to be opened on that date. Beverly Haar seconded the motion. Motion carried.

There being no further business, a motion to adjourn was made by Carol Baker and seconded

by Jerry Haar. Chairman Beverly Haar declared the meeting duly adjourned at 11:30 am.

Respectfully submitted,

Beverly Haar, Chairman Laura J. Hazel, Fiscal Officer
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